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To Whom it May Concern:

This is to certify that Jose V. Garcia Pérez participated in the Conference of Food
Engineering at Raleigh, North Carolina, USA on September 18-21, 2022, at which he
presented the following papers.

Abstract no. 69: Rapid and non-destructive quality inspection of jelly products using
acoustic ultrasonic imaging combined with machine learning techniques: by Collazos-
Escobar G. A., Blanquer-Fernandez, M., Benedito, J., Carcel, J. A., Prats-Montalban, J.
M., Bon, J., Garcia-Pérez, J. V.

Abstract n0.95: Non-invasive and real time monitoring of textural properties of puffed
corn cakes using airborne ultrasound: from the laboratory to the industrial
implementation: by Virginia Sanchez-Jimenez, Lola Farifias, Jose Benedito, Tomas E.
Gomez Alvarez-Arenas, Jose V.Garcia-Pérez

Sincerely,
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Sudhir K. Sastry
President
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Rapid and non-destructive quality inspection of jelly
products using acoustic ultrasonic imaging combined with
machine learning techniques
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